January 14,

Mr. James Vitale 630 Division Street Monessen, Pennsylvania 15062

Dear Mr. Vitale:

Your letter of January 11th has been received, and I was pleased to learn you enjoyed your visit to FBI Headquarters.

Pursuant to the instructions of President Johnson, our report concerning the assassination of President Kennedy and the murder of Lee Harvey Oswald has been forwarded to the Attorney General and to the Presidential Commission. We have not made the report public inasmuch as this Commission has been charged with the responsibility to study all available information and make a finding in these matters. Any public dissemination of our report, therefore, will rest with the Commission.

Sincerely yours,

6. Edgar Honver

NOTE: Correspondent is not identifiable in Bufiles

CJJ:rsp (3) GOL

MAILENTO JAN L 1 1964 COMM-FBI

C 1344

MAIL ROOM TELETYPE UNIT

Callab